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We would like to congratulate all the children who were fantastic during the first half 
of the Summer Term 2025 and who were rewarded by being invited to a ‘Super 6’   
party. In Year R, 1 and 2 the staff chose 6 children for the half term to reward not 
only their good behaviour, but for having a positive attitude. They celebrated their 
achievements with a party with Mrs Boorman. Well done to them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 DOJO’s          

Lots of children have been achieving certificates this term         

  

CONGRATULATIONS to you all! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ladybird Class Bumblebee Class Butterfly Class 

Alice Erin Gracie 

Arthur O’Larna Holly 

Ronnie Rex Rufus 

Amber Kayden Jenson 

Cohen Adam Elsie 

Finnley Ellie Thalia 

Squirrel Class Fox Class Otter Class 

Tanya Olivia Beyah 

Sutton Zara Neyli 

Leo Flo Enrico 

Zara Fallow Zite 

Musab Anders Perseus 

Noah Kian Rose 

Badger Class Owl Class Hedgehog Class 

Emily Jayson Minnie May 

Kartik Leighton Lucas 

Alfie Fletcher Polly 

George Holly Matthew 

Aria Beatrix Aidan 

Starr Avni Nicholas 


